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Good afternoon, everyone. 

We are inching our way back to traditional City operations, and I am thrilled. As the state of Ohio lessens the 

restrictions, we can breathe a bit easier. Beginning June 1, 2020, the north and south buildings at 3600 

Shroyer Road will re-open to the public. 

While customers are encouraged to continue using online services and communicate via email and 

telephone, we are receiving visitors in person starting Monday. Signage will be posted to appropriately direct 

visitors; however, please be patient and helpful if one or two miss the messaging. 

Shielding, personal protective equipment, cordoning, signage, sanitizing and recognizable Xs are in place to 

protect you, our visitors and create a natural, understandable flow to ensure safe distancing. Supervisors and 

directors will convey protocol to their employees working in these two buildings, if necessary. Your safety 

remains our top priority, and we are making sure every precaution is being taken. 

This is another step toward the peak! Hang in there. Try to remember that every day may not be good, but 

there’s something good in every day. And, finding the good is the win. 

See you next week.

Mark

Mark W. Schwieterman

City Manager

City of Kettering

3600 Shroyer Road

Kettering, Ohio 45429

937.296.2412

Mark.Schwieterman@ketteringoh.org
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